

MEMORANDUM

To:

Toronto Parks and Environment Committee

From:

Councillor Karen Stintz

Subject:

Pilot Projects to Combat Weeds in City Parks

Date:

May 21, 2010

I would like to request that the General Manager of Parks, Forestry & Recreation provide an update report to the Committee, prior to the end of Council's term, on the measures and pilot projects being undertaken to combat weeds in City Parks.

Yours truly,

Councillor Karen Stintz Ward 16, Eglinton Lawrence

Laun Stratz

City of Toronto